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 Letter No: 121/2023 

 
 
9th February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

A level Performance evening and examination 
 
Your child has been preparing for their A level dance practical exam where they are 
required to perform one solo, a quartet performance and create a group choreography. 
This exam contributes towards their performance unit which is 50% towards their A level 
Dance grade.  
 
I wanted to inform you that we are yet to receive confirmation of the official examination 
date (this is dictated by AQA) but hoping for the end of March. We will inform you when 
we have a confirmed date and time for this live examination. 
 
We have confirmed the A level performance evening for Thursday 2nd March at 5pm in the 
dance studio. This is an opportunity for students to receive valuable feedback in in a mock 
preparation for their practical exam later in the year, and is compulsory for all A level 
students to attend. It is a free event and I hope you are able to attend.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support to your child at this busy time and should you 
have any queries regarding the arrangements for the exam, please do not hesitate to call 
or email the Dance Faculty via the following email address: 
admin@sadnringham.herts.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Amber Davies 
Director of Learning: Dance 
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